
Holmes, Janet (REPS)
From: Kaida, Lisa (REPS)
Sent: Monday, 9 October 2000 9:29 AM
To: Holmes, Janet (REPS)
Subject: FW: Inquiry into Regional Radio Services

-----Original Message-----
From: rummy and valerie [SMTP:rumval@hotmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, October 08, 2000 8:29 AM
To: cta.reps@aph.gov.au
Subject: Inquiry into Regional Radio Services

                To The Secretary, House Communications.

We live in rural Victoria, in Apollo Bay, on the Great Ocean Road, post code
3233.

We wish to let you know that our radio reception is inadequate, and sometimes
almost non existent, depending on the weather.  Our stations are often full of
static and we loose the signal completely.

Likewise, we have the same problem with Television reception.  We would urge
the Government to look into this poor situation, as we pay the same taxes as our
city dwelling Australians, who have perfect reception for TV and radio.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Kindest Regards,

Ken and Valerie Johnson
9 Harrison Street
Apollo Bay, Victoria   3233

  _____
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